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         November 24, 2020 

 

To:  Peace River Regional District Board 

 

RE:  FCC AgriSpirit Grant 

 

The Sunset Prairie Recreation Commission was advised to apply for the 

FCC AgriSpirit grant to assist with our Band Shelter replacement project. 

Our present Band Stand shelter needs replaced as it is an incredibly old 

structure with lots of rot.  At the time of application, we communicated with 

Regional District about partnering with our club and we were advised that 

we should go ahead and apply and if approved for a grant, partnership 

would be approved.    

We have been awarded a grant for $10,000 to be used toward the Band 

Sell replacement project.  Our club has restricted $7,500 toward this project 

and we had a fund-raising supper and dance on February 29, 2020 and 

raised over $4,000 that can be used toward the completion of this project.  

We plan to have the project completed by December 2022 as required.   

We are requesting Reginal’s signature for approved partnership. I have 

submitted the paperwork to Jill Rickert for submission for documented 

approval for partnership with Regional District, the deadline for this 

application is December 31, 2020.   

Thank you for your time and effort to assist our club with this project. 

Linda Ash 

Secretary of Sunset Prairie Recreation Commission   
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